HR 5515 - Vote NO

Opposition Letter

House Committee on State Government & Elections
State House

March 18, 2025

Dear Members of the House Committee on State Government & Elections,

| am writing to express my opposition to HR 5515, which removes the 30-day residency
requirement for voter eligibility. | believe that a residency requirement ensures that
individuals have a legitimate stake in the community where they are voting. Removing this
requirement could allow people who are not truly invested in a community to influence its
local elections.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Respectfully,
Pyara Meyer

Concerned Citizen



